
 

 

 

Update to November Plan changes 

 

You have recently received a communication from the City of Aurora’s 457 Plan.  An additional change 

has been identified that will affect your deferred compensation account.  A fund your are currently 

invested in at Lincoln was omitted from the Fund Change sheet and will be automatically transferred to 

a new fund at Nationwide.   

 

Moving from this fund at Lincoln: 
Asset class   Fund      Ticker 
Core Fixed Income (Active) BlackRock Inflation Protected Bond Instl Fund BPRIX 
 
Moving to this fund at Nationwide: 
Asset Class   Fund      Ticker 
Core Fixed Income (Active) Met West Total Return Bond Fund  MWTIX 

 

The last day to make a change to your account at Lincoln is November 6, 2015 by close-of-market 

(2:00pm MST).  The assets will be transferred to Nationwide on November 13, 2015 with assets 

appearing in the fund on November 14, 2015.   

On November 14, you can log on to www.Aurora457.org to see your account.  

 New Nationwide participants, select “Login Help & Sign Up”   

 Existing participants, you can continue to use your current User Name and Password 

 

For more information 

If you have questions about the transition process or want more information, please contact  
1-877-677-3678 or Michelle Escobedo, your local Nationwide Retirement Specialist, at  
(303) 475-3195 or EscobeM@nationwide.com. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Investing involves market risk, including possible loss of principal. There is no guarantee that fund, 
investment option or portfolio objectives will be met. Actual results will vary, depending on your 
investment and market experience. 

 

Before investing, consider the fund’s investment objectives, risks, and charges and expenses carefully. 
The fund prospectus contains this and other important information about the investment company. 
For a fund prospectus, call (877) 677-3678. Read the prospectus carefully before investing. 

Bond funds have the same interest rate, inflation and credit risks associated with the underlying bonds 
owned by the fund.  

High-yield bond securities are typically subject to greater risk and price volatility than funds that invest 
in higher rated debt securities.  

Short-term investments may be subject to less volatility than other investments, but they may not keep 
pace with inflation. 

 

Nationwide Retirement Specialists are Registered Representatives of Nationwide Investment Services 
Corporation, member FINRA. Nationwide representatives cannot offer investment, tax or legal advice. 
You should consult your own counsel before making retirement plan decisions. 

 

Nationwide, the Nationwide N & Eagle, Nationwide is on your side, and Nationwide ProAccount are 
service marks of Nationwide Mutual Insurance Company. © 2015 Nationwide. 
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